
Craver, Patti

From: Logan, Dennis
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 9:21 AM
To: Imboden, Andy
Cc: Cooper, Paula
Subject: FW: Columbia Generating Station

Andy,

Becky and I are gathering information to respond to NMFS's Additional Information Request for
Columbia. Who would be the best person to call NMFS and respond to this: Paula or me?

Dennis

From: Doyle, Daniel
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 9:04 AM
To: Logan, Dennis
Cc: Cooper, Paula
Subject: FW: Columbia Generating Station

Dennis,

Here is the email from Rich Domingue for your response.

Thanks,
Dan

From: Richard Domingue [mailto:richard.domingueanoaa.gov]
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2012 5:52 PM
To: Doyle, Daniel
Subject: Columbia Generating Station

Dan, Check in. At the time we conveyed our additional information request, we weren't certain NRC would
pursue our request as there were questions regarding authority. Could you tell me, is NRC pursuing response to
the AIR, or do authority questions remain?

Richard Domingue
503-231-6858

1.


